
To:  El Paso County Planning and Development                           Date:  8 Sep 2020 

 

Sub: Lighting Plan 

 

To Whom it May Concern, 

The site development plan for 1670 Spring Valley Dr. Colorado Springs, CO 80921 will not include any 

additional external lighting.  Feel free to call at your convenience to discuss the issue in further detail at 

(808)291-5328. 

 

Sincerely, 

David and Gina Hluska 

 

 


